
   

  
  

Alexander Bastrykin conducts meeting concerning investigation in
Saint-Petersburg terrorist attack

 

  

The Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin has conducted a meeting
with the investigators, where they reported about preliminary results of investigation in Saint-
Petersburg metro terrorist attack. The Head of the Saint-Petersburg Investigations Directorate of the
Investigative Committee and investigators also took part in the meeting.

Alexander Bastrykin listened to reports of already conducted investigative efforts and gathered
evidence. The Chairman of the Investigative Committee gave several orders at the end of the
meeting.

Official spokesperson for the RF Investigative Committee S.L. Petrenko
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